
APPEAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 

Please be aware that at the conclusion of the last semester you are not meeting 
all of the federal requirements to continue receiving Federal financial aid (Pell, 
Federal Direct Loan, FSEOG, and Work-study).  The US Department of Education 
requires that we check academic progress after every semester regardless of 
whether or not you receive financial aid. The standards include exceeding the 
maximum number of credits per program, grade point average, and the ratio of 
credits attempted to those completed.  

 Please take the time to submit one in order to receive financial aid for your next 
semester at RACC. Include a thorough explanation of the circumstances of your 
situation. Email your appeal to appeals@racc.edu.  Please note that you are only 
allowed to appeal once during your enrollment at RACC and must successfully 
complete all of the courses that you attempt from this point forward.  

Submit your appeal as soon as possible.  They are reviewed daily and you will 
know within a day or two so you can begin the next semester. 
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